
 

 

 

South Harringay School 
Pemberton Road 

London 
N4 1BA 

T. 020 8340 2757 
E. admin@shsharingey.co.uk 

 

 

Friday 28th April 2023 

Dear parent/carer, 

Bikeability Training 

The school has now allocated all the Bikeability training places for the week beginning 15th May 

and the children attending have received confirmation of their places.  There are a few children 

who missed out on this round.  Fortunately, we did plan for a second round should the interest be 

greater than offered in the first round. 

In order for us to have a second round we must have at least another 14 pupils to secure the 

course at our school.  So if you missed out on round one and would like your child to take part in 

the second round, please complete the form that will follow seperately and return to the school 

office by Wednesday 3rd May if you haven’t done so already.   

If your child does not have a bike of their own but is able to ride a bike, the local authority will 

provide a bike for them to use in their training week.   

Round 2 is expected to take place on 4th June – 7th June. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Ayse Thomas 

Deputy Headteacher 

 

 

 


